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1. Sad News Bernie Nash 
Bernie Nash passed away in April last after a long fight with cancer. Bernie was an active member of VSI for many years after initially getting involved in the late 1980’s. She was active with the Galway Local group of VSI and also served for several years on the VSI National Committee. Bernie had worked in Sierra Leone as a volunteer teacher for 2 years during the ‘80’s and she was saddened to see that country go through civil war and conflict over many years. Bernie had a great interest in the Irish language and set dancing. We send our sympathies to her family and friends.

2. EVS Volunteers 
VSI currently has several EVS volunteers on projects throughout Europe. Amy (arts and cultural work) and Fiona (eco village) in Austria; Etienne (young people with disabilities) in Germany; Tommy (wildlife conservation) in Spain; Peter and Kieran (youth projects)  in Kosovo; Laura (whale and dolphin group) in Wales. Joining them on EVS service over the coming months are Jennie who will work with the Mayors for Peace campaign based in Ypres in Belgium and Stephen who will work with a youth and culture project based in Porto in Portugal. If you are interested in the European Voluntary Service Programme (18-30 years) then have a look at the Long Term Volunteering pages on the VSI website or contact the office for more information.

3. Long Term Volunteering Projects –new vacancy list
VSI and SCI have just published its May/June list of vacancies of Long Term Volunteering Vacancies. There are projects within the EVS Programme (see above) but several that are open to all volunteers e.g. Glebe House Children’s Centre in Strangford, Co. Down are looking for volunteers to help out with their Summer programme; SCI Switzerland are seeking volunteers to work at an asylum seekers centre in Jura canton; SCI Poland is seeking a volunteer to work in a centre for young people with drug and alcohol problems in Marian owek; Our partner in Russia is looking for volunteers to work on an eco project with young people and for a volunteer to work in a local orphanage. More details from the VSI Long term Volunteering Pages on our website or from the office –info@vsi.ie 

    
 4. Teenage Programme Update:
  Projects will commence on June 15th and there are still some empty spaces on some projects. If you are a young person between 16-21 or know of someone who might be interested in the Teenage Volunteer Programme then contact Grace or Elena in the VSI office. 
 There are also a number of places available on work camps for volunteers who may otherwise find it difficult to take part in such projects. Extra support will be given to these volunteers by the camp leader as well as a small subsidy towards the flight costs. Contact Elena or Grace for more information.
 5. Call for tools / furniture / DIY products for the Arts for Peace Foundation: 
The Arts for Peace Foundation offers residential respite programmes to young people and children who have experienced conflict in their lives. The Foundation has a permanent residential facility in Durrow  Abbey, Co Offaly which is still awaiting final renovation works. The Abbey has for the past year been the location for frequent VSI Teenage Programme volunteering projects, and it will also host groups from SCI branches in Ireland, Belgium, Catalunya and Bulgaria this summer, as well as VSI work camp in June. In order to get the place ready the Foundation is making a call for some spare furniture and household goods for the house. They are also calling for spare tools (particularly shovels, spades, sheers, loppers, etc....) so VSI volunteers will be able to get some work done on the extensive gardens. Paint, and other DIY goods will also be happily accepted. If you have new or used goods in good condition please contact Conor from the Arts for Peace Foundation on 086 849 3600  or email conor@artsforpeace.ie for more information. 

 6. Disability and International Development Week
 Disability and International Development Week: 5-11 June at the Irish Aid Volunteering and Information Centre, 27-31 Upper O’Connell St., Dublin 1 (unless otherwise stated).  The week is a timely opportunity to raise awareness of the fact that people with disabilities are the poorest of the poor and also to promote greater inclusion of people with disabilities in international development efforts.

 Programme of Events:
· Launch Seminar: 5 June, 9.30 am – 1.30 pm.  The week will be launched by Dr Maurice Manning, Chair of the Irish Human Rights Commission.

· Photographic Exhibition: 5-11 June.

· Panel Discussion – Making Development Inclusive: 6 June, 10.30 am – 12.30 pm at the Davis Theatre, Arts Block, Trinity College Dublin. 

· Screening of documentary: 9 June, 3-5 pm

· Networking and Linkages Workshop: 10 June, 2.30 – 5 pm

· Closing Ceremony: 11 June, 4.30 – 5.30 pm

For more information on the week please visit www.dochas.ie/did.htm or contact Ruth Coleman, T: 087-6803248, E: rcoleman@sightsavers.ie.

 7. Travel & Volunteering in Latin America
Travel & Volunteering in Latin America is the theme of a workshop, organised by LASC, to be held on 21 June from 10 am – 3 pm at the Irish Aid Volunteering and Information Centre in O’Connell Street, Dublin 1 (and continuing after 3pm in a nearby cafe to allow participants exchange ideas and tips with people who have travelled and volunteered in Latin America). This workshop is designed for those considering travelling and/or volunteering in Latin America. As well as looking at practical opportunities for getting to Latin America, the session will also explore issues such as responsible tourism, motivations for volunteering, cultural appropriateness and the political climate in Latin America today. Fee: €40 waged / €30 concessions (unemployed, students with ID and LASC members).  Places on the course are confirmed on receipt of full payment on a first come first served basis.  For further information contact LASC on 01 676 0435 or on  education@lasc.ie.
8.SUMMER LATIN AMERICAN SPANISH CLASSES at LASC
- Summer Crash Course! -
        When:   JULY - Mondays and Thursdays (3/07, 7/07, 10/07, 14/07, 17/07, 21/07, 24/07, 28/07)
                 AUGUST - Mondays and Thursdays (7/08, 11/08, 14/08, 18/08, 21/08, 25/08, 28/07, 01/09)
Where: LASC Office, 5 Merrion Row, Dublin 2 
Beginners 1: 6:00-8:00pm 
Beginners 2: 6:00-8:00pm
Fee: €120/€110 for Members
 Please enroll ASAP as courses fill up very quickly. Enrolment has to be done at LASC office from Mon to Fri 10.30 am-5.30 pm. Booking forms available on http://www.lasc.ie/activities/BookingFormSummerSpanish08.doc 
 For further information contact LASC on info@lasc.ie or on 01 6760435
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